PTA Minutes  9th October 2018 
KS2 staff room 7.30 pm 
 
 
Members present: 
Sherlyn Barrow, Mrs Turner, Heather Hartland,  Urszula Tompsett, Nellie Flores, Shirley Finetti, 
 
Apologies: 
Deborah Osborne-Walker Claire Hermon, Sandra King James and Lynn Hopkins, Natalie Adams,  
 
Fireworks 
 
Crazee Hazee- need his insurance details to add to risk assessment-  
Actions: Urszula to contact 
 
Steve Nutter- we expect him to give us £100 or £150 
No candy floss- Actions: Nellie to contact him 
 
Call out for slow cookers 
 
Burgers- Actions: Sandra to order 7 boxes  
 
BBQ- to offer soft drinks as well as burgers so people do not have to queue twice 
 
Filipino food- if possible can they make more food as we do not want to run out, five the money to them before half term to start preparations. 
Actions: need extension lead and containers 
 
General shopping to be delivered Friday 2nd November 1-2pm Action: Heather to book it 
 
Bar- ask Mary if she wants to do it and has she got the measurements for wine 
 
Hot dogs- actions: Shirley to get them from Aldi 
 
Tickets – main sale from website but also 100 tickets for sale from the office and float  
 
Glitter stall/tattoo 50p to be located by the office (needs light) 
 
Food vouchers- Sherlyn to give to people 
 
Glowsticks- Heather to order 500 pendants as they are most popular 
 
Kingfishers band- so far 12 confirmed coming, free entry for one band member and one parent, will pass tickets to them Action: Urszula to do it 
 
DVD room- Action: Sherlyn to bring DVDs 
 
Promotion- in the Herald: Action : Urszula to ask her contact to put in the paper and mention sponsor 
 
We need more helpers!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
AOB: Sherlyn to be Vice Chair for KS1 and Chair. Nellie – Vice chair for KS2 Heather seconded it. 
 
Craft night: 26th November at Claire house for Christmas stall arts and craft pieces. 
 
Next PTA meeting 15th November at 7.30pm 
 
 
WEBSITE 
 
www.pta-events.co.uk/stab is now live! 
 
 
This will help keep channels of communication open between parents and PTA members. On the website you can buy tickets for events, sign up to help do a specific job at that event and keep informed about ongoing appeals and information. 
 
It will be used in conjunction with the Friends of St Thomas Facebook site. 
It was felt that with lots of parents having smaller children and working, fewer and fewer parents had the time to stand and sell tickets for events before and after school, so this would help us and limit queues at the office. When you buy tickets online there is an option to print them or save as a PDF to your phone, a hard copy of phone copy will be needed on entry to the event you are attending. A limited number of tickets will be available to purchase from the office. Some tickets may see a slight price increase to cover the cost of selling tickets through this site. 
Before buying tickets, you must sign up to the website. A flyer about the site should have gone home to every child this week. There will be a £50 class prize for the class that has the most families from that class sign up.
